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To the Honorable Chair and Members of the Senate Committee on Education  

 

I am writing in support of the measure in order to prevent discrimination against any 

individual or group listed in the bill. In recent years it appears that the type of 

discrimination that this bill addresses has become commonplace and accepted by 

many in our society.  

 

Although we have done a lot in the past to move forward with free and open 

education, I fear that some would take us back to a time when this was not true.  

 

Please do what you can to prevent that by passing this bill.  


